



St Peter's Academy, Alton School Association Meeting General Meeting

Meeting Date & Time	4 th May 2022, 19:30hrs	Meeting Location	Online
Meeting Chair	Lyndsay Doubell	Minutes Draft Date	4 th May 2022

Attendees	Apologies
Anna Bennett AB Debbie Dodge DD Helen Stone HS Jo Stringer JS Lyndsay Doubell LD Katie Riches KR Yeng Beardmore YB	Heather John HJ

Item No.	Agenda	Details of Discussion	Action By:
2	Previous minutes	Minutes of 14 th March 2022 were agreed as a true and accurate record.	
3	Finances	<p>DD advised that the current account stands at £2472.</p> <p>DD confirmed that all iPads and trolley have been paid for. AB sent thanks as it has made a real difference, particularly for her larger class. Payments have come in for 6 Year 4 hoodies and the Mother's Day stall raised £54.20. The Circus workshop will need to be paid later on in the term at approximately £600</p> <p>AB confirmed that Mrs Pemberton has ordered coin souvenirs of the Platinum Jubilee for the children.</p>	
4	School Wishlist	<p>AB advised that there are 16 children in Year 4 but only 11 leavers' trophies. PTA agreed to fund further trophies to ensure no-one is left out. Also to fund Yearbooks at approximately £100 and end of year celebrations that might require extra funds.</p> <p>AB advised that the current laptop trolley (not iPad trolley) is full with 8 leftover laptops. At some point,</p>	AB

		<p>they would like to sell this one and get one larger one to allow for storage space.</p> <p>AB advised that the sheds in the back playground are leaking and falling apart. There is money in the school budget for such needs but a top up might be requested from PTA funds. LD thought that this would be specific enough for potential Tesco funding and agreed to look into it further.</p> <p>AB advised that the sponsored run was successful. The children have spent the money raised on a large Jenga set, Connect 4, hoops, etc. There was some money left over which was utilised for the phonics scheme.</p>	LD
5	Fundraising Ideas	<p>LD advised that she would run a game at the upcoming Scouts/Cubs Spring fair on 22nd May to raise money for the PTA.</p> <p>HS advised that the half-termly cake raffle will continue and that Kate Goldstraw will help.</p> <p>LD agreed to organise a Father's Day stall for Friday 17th June.</p> <p>LD discussed the social family evening on the school field on June 17th. Families to bring deckchairs, picnic blankets and nibbles. The children will collect donations on night and this will be clear on the flyer prior to the event. Alan G-B has indicated that providing a disco should be fine.</p> <p>LD confirmed that the Beacon lighting for the Platinum Jubilee on Thursday 2nd June is a ticketed event to cover food. LD will send flyer for Mad Hatters' children's tea party to Tracey to email out so can establish interest. PTA will provide red, white and blue face painting there as well as at the street party on the Sunday for donations. HS advised the candyfloss and popcorn for the street party were all resourced and ready, they just need electricity on the day. LD will move forward with the bunting idea as soon as possible – YB and DD offered help towards this.</p> <p>Following the success of the recent children's disco, another was pencilled in for Wed 13th July.</p>	<p>LD</p> <p>LD</p> <p>LD</p> <p>LD</p> <p>HS</p> <p>LD/DD/YB</p>

6	Date for Next Meeting	Monday 13 th June, 7.30pm. Zoom link to be set up.	Anyone available to attend
---	-----------------------	---	----------------------------